
  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

21st November 2023 
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: PE Kits 
 
I am writing to advise you that children will now be required to come into school in their PE kit on the 
day they have a PE lesson.  The reason being, a large number of children do not have a sports kit in 
school so therefore do not participate in the lesson which is compulsory, as it forms part of the 
Curriculum. 
 
The PE timetable is as follows: 
 

EYFS:  Friday  
Year 1:  Thursday 
Year 2:  Thursday 
Year 3:  Monday 
Year 4:  Tuesday 
Year 5:  Tuesday 
Year 6:  Wednesday  

 
Please can I take this opportunity to remind you of our uniform for PE: 
 

• Royal blue shorts 

• Round neck blue t-shirt (with logo) 

• Black plimsolls/trainers 
 

During the colder weather children can wear blue jogging bottoms and a blue hoodie (without 
logos). 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr T. Martinson 
Interim Headteacher 
 


